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26th November, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Christmas Fayre 

This year our Christmas Fayre will take place during the afternoon of Wednesday 11th December and once 

again will only be for the children.  Years 1-6 will get the opportunity to visit each class or year group and 

have a go at something, or buy something.  Early Years will get to visit some of the classrooms, in a small 

group, with an adult.  

 

At 3:30pm children will be dismissed as usual. 

 

It is not essential that you send your child in with money.  If you would like to send your child in with some 

money, please send it in a named purse/envelope/wallet, containing a maximum of £5 (small change would 

be helpful). 

 

Money will be collected in, first thing in the morning and kept safe, however, once it is handed back to the 

children for the Fayre it will be their responsibility. Early Years will have an adult with them to help with 

their money.  

 

It may be helpful if you send in a carrier bag with your child so they have something to carry all of their 

purchases. 

 

Nearer the time you will see a list of activities/stalls/food with prices on our website. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharon Flowers 

Headteacher 
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